Dear Senator             ,
As your constituent, I would like to thank you for supporting, S. 1064 – National Plan to End Parkinson’s Act. This bill takes a bold and holistic approach to improving quality of care and life for people with Parkinson’s and working towards a world without these diseases. By supporting this bill, you are offering hope to the many thousands of patients, families, medical professionals, and researchers across the country.
Again, thank you for your leadership on this important legislation.
Sincerely,







